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We hope you found our recent ‘Meet the
Teacher’ event valuable, particularly in
gaihing insight into the upcoming
academic year. As always, we will
continue to keep you updated with
important news and information through
School Ping, our website, and this weekly
newsletter.

This term, we are excited to announce that
we are looking to elect a second parent
governor to join the school’s governing
body. A letter with detailed information
about the role, along with a nomination
form, will be sent out with this newsletter.
If you are interested in contributing to the
school’s future and would like to learn more
about the position, please don’t hesitate to
contact me directly.

Year 5 swimming every Monday
until 16th December

Monday 23rd September
Extra-curricular clubs start

Wednesday 25th September
Flu vaccine

Monday 2nd October
Year 3 trip - Redbridge Museum

Tuesday 3rd October
Year 4 trip - Roman Amphitheatre

Monday 7th October

Individual school photographs
Deadline for parent governor
nominations

All primary age children in a Attendance w/b 16th Septemben
London Borough will continue to 2024:

receive free school meals for
another academic vyear. The
mayor’'s scheme has been
extended to support families
during the cost of living crisis.
This means that school meals are
free for all of our children, from
Reception to Year 6.

Reception - 92.31%
Year 1 - 88.22%
Year 2 - 93.06%
Year 3 - 90.94%
Year 4 - 91.33%
Year 5 - 94.55%
Year 6 - 90.29%

This week, no classes achieved our
target attendance of 96%.

Whole school attendance: 91.68%
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